220 Spectrum Management Association of Southern California

President's Message

January 2022

Hello,

Another year has passed by and we need to work on increasing our membership and becoming more active in its management.

Our coordination Board is operating well under the guidance of Mike Collis, WA6SVT as the board secretary, and without stealing their thunder they have brought us a much-improved repeater data base. Their work is much appreciated!

Our membership numbers appear to be decreasing and we can all benefit from increased recruiting activity. It would really be appreciated if our members started a membership drive within their own organizations or clubs to help us become a more involved and active coordinating body and organization.

My thanks to Greg N6GZJ for coordinating the anticipated in-person meeting at the SoCal Railroad Museum in Perris. Due to the unanticipated rise in Covid cases we thought it wise to cancel but look forward to meeting in person later this year. Any of you out there with connections to meeting places that can accommodate thirty to forty people please get in touch with a board member. Ideally the location should be easy to access and somewhat central to our membership base.

Thank you for your continued support and participation,

Heiko Peschel, AD60I 2021 President, 220 Spectrum Management Association